
Press the “walk” button. 
Cross safely.

Look up. 
Look out.

Bureau of Highways

General Inquiries: (410) 222-7321
Snow Line: (410) 222-4040
Email:  
hwyscustomercare@aacounty.org

Bureau of Utility Operations

24-Hour Emergency Water
Service: (410) 222-8400
Billing Inquiries: (410) 222-1144

Bureau of Waste  
Management Services

Bulk Trash Service/Curbside 
Collections: (410) 222-6100

Bureau of Engineering

General Inquiries: (410) 222-7500

Bureau of Watershed  
Protection and Restoration

General Inquiries: (410) 222-1072

Thank you for helping 
us keep our residents 

safe on the roads!

This new pedestrian 

signal will allow you to 

feel more comfortable 

crossing the street.

Customer Relations: (410) 222-7582

Questions?
Call us at (410) 222-7331 

or visit DPW&YOU.com.

Located on Robinson 
Road at the B and A Trail 
Crossing between Owens 
Way and Robinson Station 
Road/O’Donnel Court.



New Pedestrian Signal
Things to Remember

Drivers and Cyclists
on the roadway

Pedestrians and Cyclists 
using the crosswalk

– ANTICIPATE people crossing
whenever you see a crosswalk
and SLOW down.

– LOOK for the red signal.

– STOP for pedestrians in
the crosswalk even if the
red signal is not on.

– STOP your vehicle at the stop line.

– WAIT 
before proceeding.

– Before crossing, whether biking or
walking, press the “walk” button to
activate overhead beacons to alert
and stop drivers.

–
to solid yellow, then to solid red.

– Carefully look and make sure vehicles
are stopped. Use the crosswalk.

– Remember to wait for the “walk”
symbol before crossing.

– Be cautious — although drivers
should stop for pedestrians and
red lights, not all do.

– Stay alert. Avoid distractions,
including mobile phone use.

–
colored clothing. Use a light when biking
at night and during inclement weather.


